From: Wolfe - DNR, Stephen

To: Sheldon Mullet

Cc: Adam Conry; Jim Adams; Michael Schwarz; Randy Williams; Requlatory; TJ Hanneman; Trevin Frederiksen; Trey
Sloan

Subject: Re: Huyler 1 (05-123-05173) Re-Entry P&A

Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 11:41:23 AM

Attachments: image001.png

Yes, please proceed.
Steve

On Thu, Dec 1, 2022 at 10:07 AM Sheldon Mullet <smullet@civiresources.com> wrote:

Hi Steve,

We are currently completing the re-entry P&A on the Huyler 1 (05-123-05173). I believe
you and Adam spoke about this well after we discovered the casing had been cut and pulled
from an unknown depth. We tagged what we believe to be the top of the 5-1/2” casing at
5665’. With your approval, we will proceed with pumping a 200’ (77 sx with 30% excess)
plug from 5665’ up to 5465’ and then come up to 2300’ to pump the next plug in the
approved Form 6. Please let me know if you have any questions and if we have your
approval to proceed with this plan.

Thank you,

Sheldon Mullet

Sr. Production Engineer

Cell 330-231-1080

650 Southgate Drive | Windsor, CO | 80550
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